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Rod Kight <rod@kightlaw.com>

Fwd: THCO Concern After DEA Letter Release
11 messages

Lukas Gilkey <lukasgilkey@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 20, 2023 at 2:11 PM
To: Rod Kight <Rod@kightlaw.com>

--------- Forwarded message ---------
From: 
Date: Thu, Feb 16, 2023 at 2:49 PM
Subject: THCO Concern After DEA Letter Release
To: <sterlingsmokedmv@gmail.com>

Toni,

I'm sure by now you've caught wind of the infamous Rob Kight, DEA letter concerning the ban of THC-O that has been
blasted all over the internet. Here are a few things you should know:

This is a misleading ulterior motive piece by Rod Kight.
Rod Kight is a marijuana Lobbyist who has scammed people within the hemp industry to think THCA is legal so his marijuana growers can
make money on a dying marijuana market.
Rod Kight is being sued by many people for misleading them on THCA so he’s trying to spin and deflect.
Marijuana lobby has always targeted THCO because it’s potency is competitive with marijuana.
The DEA does not write laws! In 2021 the DEA came out with an option letter saying delta 8 was an illegal schedule 1 drug and also saying
full spectrum CBD oil was illegal.

Here are the facts;

1. The Farm Bill never once says must be naturally occurring in the plant. It states derived from the hemp plant.
2. DEA does not write laws, and this is only an opinion of one person from the DEA.
3. Hemp lobby groups are gearing up to file action against the DEA for this letter.


